Protocol for Changes to the Exchange Format As of April 28, 1999

1. When is a version of the exchange format no longer considered draft?

When it has been reviewed by regional data managers, project managers, and steering committee members, and no further changes are suggested or are in contention.

This is not to say that there will be no changes in the future; however, we agree that this is a workable version, the 'draft' designation can be removed, and data providers can begin submitting data in this format. No version of the Exchange Format will ever truly be non-draft.

2. How does one know if the documentation is draft or final, and what its version is?

Draft documentation will be clearly titled as such.  If the year is 1999 and it is the first new version of the year, then the new version will be 99.1. Any unapproved or draft versions will contain a date as part of its version number, indicating that  it is both a draft and not approved, for example, 'Version 99.2-15May99' indicates that this is a draft, and it will be the second new version of 1999 when finalized. The 15May99 makes this draft unique to all the others and also indicates its temporal order.

All draft versions of the exchange format will display the text 'DRAFT - {date}' on the cover page, and in the page footer. When the document is final this text will be removed; however, if parts of the document remain draft, those sections and/or tables will retain the draft wording.

3.  Where are electronic versions of the draft and final versions located on the web?

Final versions will be available to all at 'http://www.streamnet.org/data_develop.html,' and draft versions will be available to those who know the URL address which is 'http://www.streamnet.org/mgmt/data.html.'

4. When will versions of the exchange format have an updated Chronology of Changes  section.

All future versions, final or otherwise, will have an updated Chronology of Changes section.

